
Cotuit Fire District 

Cotuit Fire Station 

64 High Street 

6 Feb 2019 

Space needs Workshop 

DRAFT MINUTES 

Present: Chief Rhude, Lisa Mycock, Fran Parks, Lisa Haven, Katheryn Giardi, Rick 

Fennuccio 

 

A draft plan for the creation of offices for the Fire District was presented with two 

options.  The first option would use the existing offices in the fire station which 

currently are bunk rooms and add space to the building for new bunk rooms, 

kitchen and an office for the fire fighters.  Option B would leave the current use of 

the offices as bunk rooms and an addition to the station would house the offices 

for the Fire District.   The addition would be approximately 4000 square feet.  The 

pros and con of both plans were reviewed.   The architects requested a decision 

be made as soon as possible on option A or B.  The Prudential Committee is 

meeting  11 February 2019 and will make a decision at that meeting.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Frances S. Parks 

 

 

 


